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On April 17, 2025, the Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) published BT202547 regarding 
updates to reimbursement for the mpox vaccine (CPT code 90611) and revisions to BT202299. 

Effective immediately, retroactive for dates of service on or after April 1, 2024, the IHCP will 
reimburse providers for procedure code 90611 in accordance with the current reimbursement 
rates. 

If providers want to submit or resubmit any claims for code 90611 retroactively, they can submit 
claims within 90 days from the date of this publication for managed care claims, or 180 days of 
this publication date for fee-for-service claims, to satisfy timely filing requirements. Providers 
should include a copy of this bulletin (first page only) when submitting claims beyond the 
standard filing limit. 

To review the full details of this reminder, please visit Indiana's official Medicaid website. 
If you have questions or need assistance, please email 
INMedicaidProviderRelations@humana.com or call Provider Services at  
866-274-5888 (TTY: 711), Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – 8 p.m., Eastern time. 
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Notice date: June 30, 2025 
To: Humana Healthy Horizons® in Indiana provider network for Indiana 

PathWays for Aging 
From: Humana Healthy Horizons in Indiana 
Subject: IHCP bulletin BT202547: IHCP revises reimbursement criteria for mpox 

vaccine (90611) 
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